
Creating an Account in HCR 3.0 and Linking Your Profile to your New 
HCR 3.0 Account 
 
As of June 1st 2021, eHockey functionality has been transferred to its new home inside the new 
Hockey Canada Registry or HCR 3.0. 
 
To access your qualifications and to register for clinics, you will need to follow the steps 
outlined in this document. 
 
 
 
 
This is the message you will see on eHockey. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1. Begin by opening this link in your browser: https://register.hockeycanada.ca/home 
 
 
     
 
2. Click the “LOGIN” button on the top right. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
3. Click “Don’t have an account? SIGN UP” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
4. Create your Username and Password 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. Retrieve the verification code from  
     your email inbox and enter it.  
 
    Click Verify. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6.  Read and agree to the terms  
     and conditions 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations! You have successfully created your HCR 3.0 account!  
 
Now let’s link your old eHockey profile to your new account … 
 



 
7. Click on the icon in the top right 
     and select “My Account” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8.  Click on “Link a Member” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9. Look yourself up by Hockey ID or  
    by name and birthdate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
10. Select the correct existing profile by clicking 
       “Link this member”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11. Scroll down to find the “Self” relation and click 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You have now successfully linked  
your old eHockey profile to your  
new HCR 3.0 account! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Now, let’s look up your qualifications ….  



 
12. Select the “Members” tab from the side bar 
 
 
 
There will now be two circles with your initials.  
 
The first is the account user information. 
 
The second is the member you just linked.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13. Select the second circle and click 
       “Qualifications”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14. Click “CRC” to see the expiry on  
       your Criminal Record Check or  
       Police Check. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations! You have made it farther than most. Now you can help your friends! 


